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Senator Lassa:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  The
exception related to transferring land under the managed forest land to certain units
of government is similar to the language under current law related to withdrawing
land from the forest cropland program.  Please contact me if you have any questions.

Joseph T. Kreye
Legislative Attorney
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